
Noeleen Keavey 

From: 
Sent: 
To : 
cc: 
Subject: 

Jerry Crowley <jcrowley@carlowcoco.ie> 
25 May 201 5 1050 
Noeleen Keavey 
Pat Connolly; ham fitzgerald 
Extend proposed determination for WOO25-04 

Noeleen 

Apologies for delay in response 

Carlow CO CO have no issue with the extension of proposed determination of WOO25-04 (Licence Application re 
Powerstown Landfill and Recycling Centre) to 18/09/2015 

Letter to follow in post 

Jerry 

Jeremiah G Crowley 
A.Senior Executive Officer 
Environment and Water Services 
059 91 36263 
0872746277 

This email has been scanned by the Symantec Email Security.cloud service. 
For more information please visit http://www.symanteccloud.com 

1 

    
    

    
    

    
For

 in
sp

ec
tio

n p
ur

po
se

s o
nly

.

Con
se

nt 
of

 co
py

rig
ht 

ow
ne

r r
eq

uir
ed

 fo
r a

ny
 ot

he
r u

se
.

EPA Export 26-05-2015:02:00:38

http://www.symanteccloud.com

